
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Paul Hart

Address Cinnamon Cottage,Spring Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The most likely and logical route to and from these proposed properties will be via Little
Bourton. We live on Spring Lane and have already had two vehicles hit whilst parked in the
last year. There is no opportunity to park "off road" and we already have to park across the
pavement, which endangers pedestrians. Spring Lane is already used as a "rat run" and
additional traffic will represent a significant increase to the risks already there for
pedestrians. Both Spring Lane and Foxden Way are also used by a large number of walkers
from the new developments on the Southam Road which means there is a disproportionally
larger number of people using the lanes compared to the number of villagers. Both of these
lanes are really single track and totally unsuitable for the level of traffic already using them.
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